DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.1678/2/2015/


                                           7th March, 2016

Smt. Nisha Devi, 
r/o, B-234, Mata Mohalla,
 Gram-Tehkhand, Okhla Phase-I, 
New Delhi-110020

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Smt. Nisha Devi, r/o, B-234, Mata Mohalla, Gram-Tehkhand, Okhla Phase-I, New Delhi-110020 against ESIC Hospital, Okhla-I, New Delhi-110020.  

The Delhi Medical Council noted that the similar complaint received earlier in the office of Delhi Medical Council, was examined and  disposed by Delhi Medical Council vide letter No.DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.1678/2/2015/249568-249569 dated 28th January, 2016.   A copy of the same is attached herewith as Annexure ‘A’ for your information and record. 

            The Delhi Medical Council further observes on perusal of the complaint, that the complainant is seeking relief of monetary compensation from the hospital, which the Delhi Medical Council cannot entertain; the complaint may prefer the same before the appropriate forum.

 (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
